

## Cuyahoga Regional HIV Prevention and Care Planning Council

Ashtabula, Cuyahoga, Geauga, Lake, Lorain, and Medina Counties

September 20, 2022

## Dear Friend:

On behalf of the Ryan White Planning Council, thank you. We also thank the Case Managers for helping many of you take the Survey. Our goal was to get your opinion about HIV services. We want to know what you need to keep you healthy. Your input is a vital part of the Planning Council's work. Your answers help guarantee HIV health care and support services in our area. Also, many of you wanted other HIV-related help. Examples given were medical supplies and housing help. Others said they wanted easy access to medicines and more services in their area. We want you to know that we heard you. We are working on addressing your needs.

For more information, visit the our website at: www.ccbh.net/ryan-white.

Planning Council members are volunteers. Our meetings are a place where your voice can be heard. Your voice matters. We encourage you to attend our **Community Liaison Committee (CLC)** meetings. By attending, you can listen and express your concerns directly. The CLC meets each month from 12:00 Noon - 1:00 p.m.

The CLC meeting dates through the end of 2022 are:

- 1. October 5, 2022
- 2. November 2, 2022

To join the meetings, contact Sharron Harris at <a href="mailto:sharron"><u>sharris@promesacgi.com</u></a> or Antoinette Mallory at <a href="mailto:amallory@ccbh.net"><u>amallory@ccbh.net</u></a>.

Warmest Regards Co-Chairs, Community Liaison Committee

Signature: Naimah O'Neal MSW LSW
Naimah O'Neal MSW LSW (Sep 27 2022 15:43 EDT)

Email: naimah.oneal@thecentersohio.org

Signature:

Email: astylynn@gmail.com